Department of Energy
Carlsbad Field Office
P. O. Box 3090
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88221

November 10, 2010

Mr. Jonathan P. Walsh, Physical Scientist
Office of Radiation and Indoor Air

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1310 L Street NW

Room 513F

Washington, DC 20005

Subject: Response to the Environmental Protection Agency Regarding the Type A
Testing of the Shielded Containers

Reference: E-mail from Mr. Jonathan Walsh, Environmental Protection Agency (EPA),
to Mr. Steve Kouba, Washington Regulatory and Environmental Services,
dated September 24, 2010, Subject:. Shielded Container Update

Dear Mr. Walsh:

The purpose of this letter is to transmit the responses regarding the Type A testing of
the Shielded Container. The response consists of the following enclosures:

e Response to the EPA questions
e Shielded Container Assembly Handling and Operation Manual
e Shielded Container Assembly drawings

If you have any questions, please call me at (575) 234-7457.

Sincerely,

7 sabiliogs o1

Russell L. Patterson
Compliance Certification Manager

Enclosure(s)

cc: w/enclosures

K. Economy, EPA *ED
T. Peake, EPA ED
N. Stone, EPA ED
CBFO M&RC

* ED denotes electronic distribution
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